
Dear SpaceX leadership & marketing team: 
  
I wanted to bring to SpaceX and Elon Musk’s attention that The Good Chocolate, a zero sugar 
chocolate company, has launched a new Zero Sugar chocolate truffle called Stellar Truffles that 
is the perfect chocolate treat for spaceflight and for your upcoming Mission to Mars on Starship. 
  
Here’s why Stellar Truffles are the perfect space food: 
  

·  ​ Zero sugar for zero gravity (and less calories and lower net carb) 
·  ​ Energy boost for astronaut duties 
·  ​ No sugar crashes during important tasks like launch and spacewalks 
·  ​ Small portion size fits in spacesuit pockets 
·  ​ Brands on Mars should be judged on how they will help Mars inhabitants succeed 
for next 100 years, not what based on what they’ve done on Earth for the last 100 years 

  
If you could reach out to The Good Chocolate, they will be happy to send some samples to the 
SpaceX team and Elon.  
  
 Thank you, 
  
___________________ 
 
Instagram handle: _____________ 
  
Twitter handle: _______________ 
 
PS – I would really appreciate it if your marketing department could post or tweet about Stellar 
Truffles and mention that I brought it to your attention. 
 


